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26 February 2016

Mr Tyson Self

Assistant Director Gas
Economic Regulation Authority
Perth

By e-mail: Tyson.Self@erawa.com.au

Dear Tyson

Amended Proposed Revised Access Arrangement for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline:
Extensions and expansions

On 29 January 2016, Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd (GGT) submitted to the Economic Regulation
Authority (ERA) amendments to the proposed revised Access Arrangement for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline
(GGP). The amendments were made in response to the ERA’s December 2015 Draft Decision on proposed
revision to the GGP Access Arrangement which GGT had submitted for approval on 15 August 2014.

GGT submitted with its amendments, on 29 January, a submission on its response to the Draft Decision.
Section 2.3 of that submission set out the way in which GGT had addressed the requirements of the Draft
Decision relating to extensions and expansions of the GGP.

Subsections 2.3.2 and 2.3.6 of the submission explained the way in which GGT proposed to address key
aspects of Draft Decision Required Amendment 17, and set out the specific amendments to be made to the
proposed revised Access Arrangement.

GGT has subsequently found that the amendments explained and set out in subsections 2.3.2 and 2.3.6 of
the submission were not made to the Amended Proposed Revised Access Arrangement itself.

GGT has now made those amendments in the clean version of the Amended Proposed Revised Access
Arrangement which accompanies this letter. The changes which GGT has made are marked up.

Yours sincerely

John L Williams
Manager Regulatory





